
Calling everyone who loves First Covenant Church – we need your help!  As a part of our capital 

campaign, we will be having a celebration event (a party!) following the church service on April 28​th​.  The 

theme for our capital campaign, as well as for this celebration event, is “Building on a Faithful Heritage.” 

First Covenant Church has a long heritage of gratitude, prayer, faith and…… relationships.  As a part of 

our celebration event, we would like to showcase our heritage as a church family via a slideshow.  But to 

make this slideshow the best it can be, we need photos.  How have you been blessed by God through 

your participation in First Covenant Church?  Do you have a photo or photos that capture these 

blessings?  Photos are not limited to events that have happened within the walls of First Covenant 

Church.  Maybe you have a special photo from Covenant Cedars or a Covenant Group or a vacation that 

you took with another family from First Covenant Church.  Please share them with us so that we can 

incorporate them into a slideshow celebrating our church heritage. 

There are two ways to submit pictures.  You can email a scanned or digital picture to either Maddie 

Lickteig at ​maddiecreighton3@gmail.com​ or Karen Caverzagie at ​karencaverzagie@cox.net​.  Or you can 

mail the actual photo to Karen Caverzagie at 117 Citadel Drive, Papillion, NE  68133.  All photos will be 

treated with care and returned.  In addition, please identify the people in the photo and provide a brief 

synopsis of the event or circumstances surrounding the photo.  In order to include these photos in our 

celebration event slideshow, request you provide them not later than Sunday, April 7, 2019. 

Thank you and we look forward to celebrating with you on April 28​th​! 

Sincerely, 

Maddie Lickteig and Karen Caverzagie 
Celebration Team Leaders 
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